

E abolton@bma.org.uk

17 November 2017

Dear LMC Officers

PCSE Surveys

Thank you for recently providing us with information about the number of ongoing difficulties with PCSE/Capita which formed the basis of my letter to Simon Stevens. We are aware that there are significant issues and we are trying to gauge the severity of the problems in order to continue our efforts to push PCSE/Capita to resolve these issues. We have therefore created three short surveys, as below:

- 1. Survey of LMCs this has three short questions for each statutory LMC to complete. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PCSEsurveyLMC
- 2. Survey of GP practices please could you forward this to all your practices to complete. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PCSEpracticesurvey
- 3. Survey of all GPs including trainees we would appreciate it if you could share this with your members particularly with locum GPs and trainees. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PCSEpractitionersurvey

The deadline for responding to this survey is noon, Friday 8 December.

I am sure you understand that the greater the response we have to these surveys, the stronger our hand for pushing NHS England and PCSE to resolve these issues urgently. We really appreciate your help in pushing practices and individuals to complete these brief surveys.

Many thanks

Richard Vautrey

Chair, General practitioners committee England

Ridad Vantey

Registered as a Company limited by Guarantee. Registered No. 8848 England. Registered office: BMA House, Tavistock Square, London, WC1H 9JP. Listed as a Trade Union under the Trade Union and Labour Relations Act 1974.



